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Invitation to attend the 7th International meeting of the 
OERu partners 

 

 

6 July 2018 

Dear OERu Partners and Colleagues, 
 
Charles Sturt University, Port Macquarie Campus  is proud to host the 7th International Meeting of OERu Partners. 
Planning for this event is well underway and we extend an invitation to OERu partner representatives and observers 
from interested institutions to participate in this important meeting scheduled for 7 and 8 November 2018 in Port 
Macquarie, Australia. 
 
The purpose of this meeting of OERu partners is to: 

• Review progress with the implementation of the OERu 1st year of study 
• Determine operational priorities for 2019 
• Discuss the OERu strategic plan 

Details regarding venue, transport, accommodation and other items of interest are available on the meetings.oeru.org 
website. Please RSVP by 12 October 2018 by registering directly online here: registration 
 
The partner’s meeting will be followed by the 6th Meeting of the Council of Chief Executive Officers on 9 November 
2018. Vice-Chancellors, Presidents and Chief Executive Officers will receive a separate letter of invitation. 
  
If you require any further information or assistance please contact Wayne Mackintosh (wayne@oerfoundation.org) or 
Wendy Rowlands (wrowlands@csu.edu.au) 
 
We are very excited to be hosting the international meeting of the OERu family in Port Macquarie, home to the cuddly 
Koala, beautiful beaches and fabulous weather. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Professor Sandra Wills 
PVC Learning & Teaching 
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